Deena Bandhu-Proposal for 2000

Recurring Expenses :2,750

BACKGROUND: 

Asha Arizona funded the DEENA BANDHU Project during December 1999 for an amount of $2,268.00. This funding was utilized during the year 2000 for expences related to children's clothing, school fees, learning supplies, and partial support to complete the Dining Area. 

FUNDING REQUIRED FOR 2001: 

DEENA BANDHU has undertaken a new project to build a SCHOOL for educating the orphans whom it already supports and other needy children in the nearby area. The new school is aimed at educating children from first thru seventh standard levels. The construction plans for the proposed project have been provided to Asha AZ for information. 

The school has been planned to be constructed in three phases.
Phase I of the school construction is already underway. This effort was initiated using funds raised by Ms. Helen De Leeuw, a primary school teacher from Netherlands. Based on the information received, Phase I comprises Hall/Auditorium and internal play area. The goal is to complete the Phase I by June 2001. At present DEENA BANDHU is facing a deficit of five lakh rupees (US$11,000)to complete the Phase I. The project monitors would recommend funding at least 25%($,2,750)of this deficit amount by Asha AZ.

Funding Requested $2,750.00 
Purpose: To complete Phase I (Building of Hall/Auditorium and internal play area)
Schedule: Completion by June 2001
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